Redmond

WASHINGTON

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF REDMOND

Second Amendment to Community Facilities District No. 2016-01

The City of Redmond City Council will hold a Public Hearing in the Council Chambers, 15670 NE 85
Street, Redmond, Washington on September 17, 2024 at 7 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, on:

SUBJECT: Petition filed by Microsoft Corporation to amend Community Facilities District No. 2016-01
per RCW 36.145 in Redmond, Washington. If approved, the amendment would add the following
improvements to the list of those to be financed by the community facilities district:

Extension of shared use path on south side of NE 40th Street from 163rd Avenue NE to |72nd
Avenue NE and related improvements. This project will replace all sidewalk on the south
side of the street which is currently non ADA-compliant.

Perform ADA ramp improvements and push button activation for crosswalks at select
locations to be determined.

Install adaptive traffic signal controls at multiple intersections along 148th Avenue NE, 156th
Avenue NE, and NE 40th Street in the Overlake neighborhood.

Install bike lane improvements (improved curve design and completion of bike lane gaps) on
150th Avenue NE. The project will complete missing bike lane connections near the
Nintendo campus at the 4500 block and at the intersection with NE 51st Street. Work
includes pavement widening, new curb and gutter, and associated stormwater
improvements.

REQUESTED ACTION: Amend the petition by resolution.

All persons are invited to comment in person at the hearing. Written comment can be sent to
cityclerk@redmond.gov, or P.O. Box 97010, Redmond, Washington, 98073-9710. In the event of

difficulty attending a meeting in person, or with any questions, please contact the City Clerk at
cityclerk@redmond.gov.

Posted: August 30, 2024
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